
 

 

1/26/2017 

 

Superman 

C/O Cynthia Rowden 

Bereskin and Parr 

Scotia Plaza, 40 King Street West, 40th Floor,  

Toronto, Ontario 

M5H 3Y2 

 

Your File.: 8147-OT9476CA00 

 

Dear Superman; 

I was happy to hear your voice mail message today that you are willing to come to a partial resolution on 

the issues between us. As I have said before, Superhero’s should set good examples and not fight. There 

are too many villains out there that we should be focusing in on. Sorry I have been slow to respond 

today. I have been doing an awful lot of TV, newspaper, and social media interviews. Frankly, I don’t 

know how you can do it all. 

Please give me a few days to re-design my logo and/or colours.  I’ll send you a sneak preview to make 

sure it does not offend anyone.   

If we compromise on the outfit, will you consider a compromise on the title?  I have been getting a great 

of deal support, right across Canada, on the right to be called a “Real Estate Superhero”. We will also 

make sure that going forward, there is no confusion between you, the Man of Steel and me, the Man of 

Sales. 

 

Yours Truly, 

  

Captain Vancouver.com 

Real Estate Superhero 


